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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION:  
REQUEST FOR PAPER COPIES POLICY 
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The Freedom of Information Act became effective for Academies from 1 
January 2011.  
 
The Academy has prepared a list of information sources together with the 
location in order to identify where information can be found. We hope this is 
helpful.  
 
The list of information will be regularly updated, work is still in progress on 
some areas.  
 
Should you have any other queries within the scope of the Freedom of 
Information Act please email us 
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